
  

   

  

Warner Draw Watershed and  
Flood Prevention Operations Project  
Washington County, Utah 
Draft Plan-EA Notice of Availability 
 

Project Information 
The United States Department of Agriculture 
Natural Resources Conservation Service (NRCS) 
and Washington County announce the availability 
of the Draft Supplemental Watershed Plan and 
Environmental Assessment (Plan-EA) for the 
Warner Draw Watershed and Flood Operations 
Project (Project). The Project proposes 
improvements at 5 locations within the Warner 
Draw Watershed in Washington County, Utah: 

Site 1 (Main Street Debris Basins) – Reduce 
flooding to Washington City caused from 
stormwater runoff from the drainage area 
upstream of N. Main Street. 
Site 2 (Seegmiller Marsh) – Enhance riparian 
habitat around Seegmiller Marsh to benefit the 
health of the Virgin River and fish/wildlife. 
Site 3 (Y-Drain) and Site 4 (Warner Valley 
Disposal System) – Improve conveyance 
efficiency, reduced flooding potential, improve 
public safety, and extend public pathways. 
Site 5 (Hurricane Water Efficiency) – Improve 
irrigation water delivery, conserve water, improve 
Virgin River water quantities to benefit river 
health and fish/wildlife habitat. 

An evaluation of potential project alternatives and 
associated environmental impacts has been 
documented in the form of a Draft Plan-EA. 
NRCS (lead federal agency) and Washington 
County (Project sponsor), will hold a public 
meeting to provide information about the 
proposed Project and to collect comments on the 
Draft Plan-EA. 

NRCS invites you to submit comments anytime 
during the open comment period starting 
January 13, 2022 and ending on February 14, 
2022. 
An electronic copy of the Draft Plan-EA can be 
downloaded from the NRCS Project webpage 
accessed from the web address below. 
https://bit.ly/3DTnKNk 

A hard copy of the Draft Plan-EA is also 
available for review at the Hurricane Branch 
Library (36 S 300 W, Hurricane, UT 84737) and 
St. George Library (88 W 100 S, St. George, UT 
84770). 

Draft Plan-EA Meeting 
You are invited to attend, discuss, and submit 
a comment during the virtual Draft Plan-EA 
meeting: 

January 27, 2022 – Thursday 
6:00 PM to 7:30 PM 
Register for the Meeting at: 
https://tinyurl.com/Warner-Draw 

After your registration is complete, you will 
receive an email with instructions on 
accessing the meeting virtually or by phone. 

 

Project Overview Map 

How to Submit a 
Comment 
All comments should be 
directed to Jamie Tsandes: 

Bowen Collins & Associates 
Address: 154 E. 14075 South 
Draper, UT 84020 
Phone: (801) 495-2224 
Fax: (801) 495-2225 
Email:  
warnerwatershed@bowencollins.com 
Comments may be mailed or 
emailed to the above address 
or submitted during the Draft 
Plan-EA meeting. Comments 
must be received by February 
14, 2022 to become part of the 
public record. 
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